
 

 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed Prof. Hwang Wu-Yuin from National Central 

University, Republic of China (Taiwan) during his visit for an academic 

collaboration meeting 
 

 
 

On 9 November 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean, together with 

Dr. Tipajin Thaipisutikul, Assistant Dean for Academic Services and Technology Transfer, 

Dr. Jidapa Kraisangka, Assistant Dean for Course Development, as well as instructors and 

students of B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology, welcomed Prof. Hwang Wu-

Yuin, Distinguish Professor, Institute of Network Learning Technology, National Central 

University, Republic of China (Taiwan), during his visit for an academic collaboration meeting 

at the ICT Building, Salaya Campus. 

Following the academic collaboration meeting, Prof. Hwang Wu-Yuin shared academic 

technology and application of AI in various fields with ICT Mahidol representatives: Assoc. Prof. 

Dr. Worapan Kusakunniran, Asst. Prof. Dr. Mores Prachyabrued, ICT Mahidol Instructors, Mr. 

Kittikhun Thongkanchorn, Computer Technical Officer (Senior Professional Level), as well as 

Miss Punyanuch Borwarnginn, Computer Technical Officer, with the goal of expanding 

knowledge and establishing future collaboration. 



 

 

Mahidol University has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with National 

Central University, Republic of China (Taiwan) with the aim to promote the educational and 

academic cooperation between both parties such as institutional exchange, exchange of 

information related to the research, development of a dual degree program, student exchange 

program, etc. 
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